N
Vo 0BG s el G i

0. BOX| 124

TELE:;—IO{%MEIO5—OG : OlL & GAS
i CUNSLHYATION COMMISSION

December 11, 1957

0il And Gas Conservation Commission
11624 Elati Street
Denver 4, Colorado

Attention: William R. Smith, Chief Petroleum Engineer

Dear Mr. Smith:
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In answer to your letter dated December 6, 1957, regarding ~ Nans™y
the Continental lease and the Johnson lease, the Continentdl |
lease has been plugged and abandoned, and also the Johnson
lease has been plugged and abandoned.
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I trust that this is the information you désire. N e
Yours very truly,
JOHNIE S, GARTER

Fred Tromly
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